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Taipei victims in Taiwan need help! 

On Sunday, there was a terrible landslip 

happened in Taiwan and caused great 

damage. It blocked roads and injured people. 

The victims do not have bottled water, 

clothes and food. 

 

 

Volunteer Club holding a walkathon 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a walkathon to raise funds for 

WeHelp and The Salvation Army. These are charities which help the 

people in need. The walkathon will take place on Saturday in Hong Kong.  

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

The Volunteer Club needs volunteers because they can sell tickets, collect 

and sell books and sign up for a walkathon. If every student helps in this 

event, the victims will be saved. 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer.  

 

 


